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HB5214 AS INTRODUCED Sponsor: Rep. John C. Stewart

Committee: COMMERCE

Analyst(s): Stauff, Steve Completed: 10/22/01

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost: None Cost: None
Revenues: None Revenues: None

House Bill 5214 would amend the Income Tax Act to recognize the transfer of the state archives from the Department of 
State to the Department of History, Arts and Libraries. An income tax credit can be claimed by a taxpayer for a contribution 
to the state archives. 
 
There is no fiscal impact by this amendment on the state or local units of government. 
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